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Question for written answer E-000678/2019
to the Commission
Rule 130
Birgit Collin-Langen (PPE) and Werner Langen (PPE)

Subject: Eco stickers, emission stickers and low-emission zones

We refer to the unsatisfactory answer provided by the Commission to the question by our Group 
member Voss in summer 2017 on the subject of eco stickers and emission stickers, which stated that 
the Commission would take further action in 2018.

What action is planned in order to address the problem of the absence of uniform rules for eco 
stickers, emission stickers and low-emission zones in the EU?

What is the Commission doing to address, in the short term, the curtailing of the free movement of 
persons caused by the lack of rules at EU level?

What measures are planned to inform EU citizens moving within the EU about how to acquire stickers 
or any registrations which may be necessary?


